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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our ‘En la cafetería’ topic in Spanish in Year 5, this week we will be taking part in a café role 

play. We will have the opportunity to speak Spanish in a café environment and to sample typical foods. 

 

To support us in offering this exciting opportunity we should be grateful if you would be kind enough 

to make a voluntary donation of £1 per child.  Donations can be made through ParentMail +Pay 

 

As we will be eating typical Spanish food in school, please do make sure we have up-to-date allergy 

information. 

 

Thank you as ever for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Louise Pape 

Director of Languages and EAL Lead 
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